
 

Changes to Reporting

The HNECC PHN is implementing changes to reporting that will

reduce the burden of reporting while still maintaining rigorous

performance management to monitor key performance

indicators and outcomes measurements in contracts.

This session will focus on Commissioned Services and outline the

differences in reporting between where minimum data sets are

used or not. The approach proposed to reporting aligns with the

PHN Program Quality and Performance Framework which will

allow HNECC to develop a stronger focus on KPIs that the

Commonwealth use to assess PHN performance.
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